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8 February 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

GCSE Drama Student Conference - Keynote Educational 

 

I am most disappointed to be writing to inform you that the Drama Conference we were due to attend on Monday 

21st February in London has been cancelled due to complications caused by the Covid pandemic. 

I have spoken with the organisers, Keynote Education, and we are currently looking at offering an alternative 

approach to ensure that are pupils are still able to benefit from the learning and resources this experience would 

have provided.  

The providers can offer a full in-house event on the original date- Monday 21 February 2022.  There would be no 

further cost to ourselves and pupils will benefit form a more personalised event than we would have had at the 

Conference. 

I would be very grateful if you could raise any concerns by the end of today via email- 

hglen@urmstongrammar.org.uk If I do not hear from you, I will assume that you are happy for the event to go 

ahead. 

 

Should you have any further questions regarding this or any other matter, please do not hesitate to contact me 

hglen@urmstongrammar.org.uk 

 

Kind regards 

Helen Glen 

Head of Drama 
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